
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    1/6/2025 

RE:       Resolution Request – State Legislation on Gun Safety Training  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please begin the process, in consultation with our office, to draft a resolution expressing the 

sense of the Detroit City Council that the Michigan Legislature should establish a legal 

requirement for all firearm owners who have children to take a training class to ensure they know 

the dangers of children with guns as well as how to safely secure firearms so that they cannot be 

accessed by children. 

With best regards, 

Mary Waters                                     

Councilmember At-Large                

            Detroit City Council       
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov    

Position: Policy and Communication Analyst 
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